
 

 

 
 
Mrs Bennett's Blog 

Thursday 2nd October 

Hi Everyone,   

 
Time to turn the page… 

I am really pleased to be able to share with you that our original main 

entrance, the admin team offices and the other downstairs offices will be 

open for business from next Monday 6th of October! I am very conscious 

that some of our newer families have never been 

inside our main reception.  Therefore, if you need 

any help from any of our friendly office team, 

please go to the small silver gate which is at the 

bottom of the main path at the front of school and 

you will be buzzed inside the main building. This is 

where our school reception and admin offices are 

permanently located.  

The teal cabins and temporary staircase at the front 

of school will be closed from the end of the school day on Friday and will be 

removed over the autumn half term. We are beginning to make our final decent out 

of RAAC thank goodness before the weather changes.  

 
 
Parent’s Evening 

Our autumn parent’s evenings, will take place on Tuesday 14th of 

October and Wednesday 15th of October. These appointments will be 

held in your child’s classroom and appointments will be available from 

3.30pm until 6.30pm across both evenings. Bookings for these sessions 

will open on Monday the 6th of October at 6pm. Please just click on 

the link to make a booking.   https://crossflatts.schoolcloud.co.uk/ We 

look forward to welcoming you into school and showing you the great 

beginning your child has made to this academic year.  

 

 

 

 

 

https://crossflatts.schoolcloud.co.uk/


 

 
 
 
 
Friends of Crossflatts 

A reminder that Friends of Crossflatts will be holding our Annual General Meeting on Friday 17th October 
at 9am. We will review last year's activities and fundraising efforts.  All welcome to attend. Please sign in at 
reception. 
 
 
Attendance     

‘All Day, Every Day, The Crossflatts Way!’  

Here are last week's figures:  Whole School: 97.3% 

Our 

Aspirational 

Target 

The national 

target 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

98% 

 

96.% 99.4% 97.0% 98.1% 96.5% 98.1% 95.6% 96.6% 

 

The weather is set to become colder in the coming days- time to dig out the thicker 

coats and embrace the autumn ahead.  

Best wishes 

 

Mrs Bennett    

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

Family-Flourish-Fly 

 

 


